
 

 

 

 

 

Hello Everyone 22 September 2013 

With less than one week until the competition begins, I would like to bring a last few items to 

everyone’s attention.   

UNOFFICIAL PRACTICE ICE TIME 

Unofficial Practice ice time has been arranged for Friday 27
th

 September and Sunday 29
th

 September.  A 

copy of the confirmed bookings is attached.  Please let me know if there are any errors.   

There are still some sessions available, please email competition@disc.org.nz if you would like to book 

any further sessions. 

All individuals can pay on the day, and club bookings are to be paid by bank transfer.  Please pay into the 

DISC bank account 03 1732 0051449 00. 

 

 

MERCHANDISE 

All merchandise has been ordered and will be included in your registration packs if you have ordered 

something.  There will be a limited quantity of badges available for purchase at the competition. 

 

 

BANQUET 

To celebrate the conclusion of the competition, a banquet will be held in the mezzanine lounge at the 

Dunedin Ice Stadium.  The lounge will be decked out in a Winter Wonderland theme.  The banquet will begin 

at 7:00pm on Tuesday 1 October, with the meal to be served at 7:30pm.  There will be a jukebox to provide 

music for those of you who still have the energy to burn.   

 

Due to catering requirements, sales of banquet tickets close on Friday 27 September, i.e. no tickets will be 

available once the competition begins.  

 

 

VIDEO PERMIT 

Video permits are required for anyone who wishes to video their own skater.  The form has been sent out 

previously and you will find the permit form on the website under Nationals information.  The approved 

form will be included in your skaters registration pack.  You will be required to have the signed form with you 

if you wish to access a dedicated videoing area rinkside. 

 

 

DAYLIGHT SAVING 

A reminder for you that Daylight Savings begins on Sunday 28 September.  Don’t forget to put your clocks 

forward one hour.  



 

 

 

OPENING CEREMONY 

The Opening Ceremony begins at 3.00pm on Saturday 28 September. Club Team Leaders please assemble 

your skaters by 2.45pm and ensure clubs are lined up in alphabetical order. Skaters will enter the ice from 

the main entrance.  

 

 

SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING (SGM) & RULES AND REGULATION FORUM  

The SGM will be held on Sunday 29 September 12:30pm – 12:45pm, followed by the Rules and Regulations 

Forum. These will be held in the Mezzanine lounge of the Dunedin Ice Stadium. Clubs are reminded to notify 

the General Secretary of who their delegates for the SGM are at least seven days prior to the meeting. 

 

 

Happy Skating and we look forward to seeing you all soon 

Dunedin Ice Skating Club 


